From:
 Ramos, Christina M

 To:
 Jennifer Malutta

 Subject:
 RE: Google/DT West

Date: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 11:45:00 AM

Hi Jennifer,

Currently, there are no issues pending. However, we are still a few weeks out and anything can happen in those two weeks. But the Councilmember has been meeting and in constant communication with staff, residents and all interested parties. I would say it would be good to have San Jose State support from your own perspective, but also think about if there is value/added benefit for your campus, faculty and students. Of course you know all this. Thanks for asking and reaching out.

Christina Ramos, Chief of Staff

Office of Councilmember Peralez Council District 3 City of San José 200 East Santa Clara St. San José, CA 95113

Ph: 408.535.4903

From: Jennifer Malutta < jennifer.malutta@sjsu.edu>

Sent: Wednesday, May 12, 2021 9:49 AM

To: Ramos, Christina M <christina.m.ramos@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Google/DT West

[External Email]

Hi Christina,

We've been approached to write a letter of support for this item when it comes to council.

Before we do that, making sure you don't have any concerns or red flags?

Thanks!

Jen

--

Jennifer Malutta

Director of Local & State Government Relations Office of the President San Jose State University

c: 408-464-3345

e: jennifer.malutta@sjsu.edu

She/Her/Hers



This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.